
      
 

 
 

Report to: Lincolnshire Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education 

Date: 28 February 2024  

Subject: Diocesan Update  
 

Summary:  

This report provides an update on the activity of the Diocesan RE Advisor since the last 
meeting of the Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education.  

 
 

Recommendation(s): 

That SACRE note the report.  
 

 
 

1. Background 
 
The Diocesan RE Adviser continues to support infant, primary, secondary and school 
schools across the region to deliver effective RE. This includes carrying out audits of the 
impact of the RE curriculum, delivering ITE and CPD training and carrying out action 
research alongside teacher researchers. During this time, she has also completed work on 
the Worldviews Project, which is due to be launched in early May, as well as continuing to 
work on the Empowering Voices project. Alongside this, she continues to work with the 
Racial Justice team at the Church of England Education Office to deliver resources on 
Christianity as a living, global faith. One key area of growth for the Diocesan RE Adviser is 
working with multi-academy trusts within and beyond Lincolnshire on RE curriculum 
development. She also carries out SIAMS inspections of church schools beyond the region, 
which includes the inspection of RE in these settings.
 
2. Conclusion 
 
Members of SACRE are asked to note the update.

 
This report was written by Gillian Georgiou, Diocesan RE Adviser.  
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